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Good morning,

The audit is in the process of being finalized, so I do not yet have it ready to add to the board packet. We 
will send an electronic copy when it is complete. It will certainly be ready by next Tuesday evening. The 
audit presentation via Zoom by Kevin Smith of Eder, Casella & Company will take place at 7:30 PM. 

My great thanks to Doug Wideburg for once again doing such a great job of leading WNPL through the 
audit process. I am also very grateful for Andrea’s participation in the audit process and thankful for all 
of the feedback and expertise she provided. 

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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